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To the clergy and faithful 
of the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of the Holy Family of London 

Glory be to Jesus Christ! 

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ, 

I have sent a letter to His Majesty King Charles III informing him that we will be 
keeping him in our thoughts and prayers at this time while he is battling cancer. 

I would like to request that a Divine Liturgy be celebrated in each of our parishes 
for the return to good health of His Majesty The King. 

For those able, please join us this Friday 9 February 2024, at the Ukrainian Catholic 
Cathedral of the Holy Family in London at 6: 15 pm where we will be celebrating a 
Moleben prayer service to the Holy Mother of God to pray that our good Lord will provide 
His Majesty all the graces he needs for a full and speedy recover. 

t KEN N ETH N OWAKOWSKI 
Eparchial Bishop 
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